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Dear Suzanne,
Thank you for your submission for the 2025
DADD Conference - Call for Proposals.

On behalf of the Conference Committee, we
are pleased to inform you that your
submission, The Efficacy of a Virtual
Multimedia Expository Writing Strategy, has
been accepted! We received many
competitive submissions this year and the
Conference Committee was impressed with
the quality and relevance of your
submission. You will be receiving
subsequent communication that provides
information on the presentation format (i.e.
lecture, poster, panel, or multiple session),
and date and time of your presentation.

Presenting authors are required to
register for the conference at their own
expense by November 15th, 2024. Failure
to do so will result in the removal of the
presentation from the program. Please note
that DADD does not have any funds
available to cover presenter registration
fees.

Conference Hotel: Our conference will be
held at the beautiful Sheraton Sand Key
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